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Schools Competitions Report - November 2020 

After consultation with WHA and due to the on-going national Covid-19 
situation GHA took taken the decision to postpone all National Schools 
Tournaments this side of Christmas.  This was communicated to all 
schools and posted on our website.  Unfortunately that has meant no 
girls schools competitions have taken place either at county or regional 
level.

At the time of writing it is unclear whether we will be able to go ahead 
with the competitions in the New Year.  Should we be able, we will do 
so under guidance from England Hockey and the relevant government 
authorities.

The situation will be reviewed in December.


